
Public Meeting for Meath Joint Policing Committee 
 
 
Meath County Council’s Joint Policing Committee is holding a public meeting on: 
 

 Tuesday 4th October at 7.30pm in the Ashboure House Hotel, Ashbourne 
 
The purpose of the Joint Policing Committee (JPC) is to provide a forum for consultation, discussion 
and recommendations on matters affecting the policing of the local authorities administrative area 
of Meath. 
 
Members of the public are invited to attend and make their views known or ask questions of the 
members of the committee in regard to general policing and crime prevention.  To facilitate the 
preparation of a full response to any question, all questions are to be submitted in advance of the 
public meeting.  Questions can be taken on the day but full information may not be available at the 
public meeting. 
 
Questions can be forwarded by email to community@meathcoco.ie or by post to Community 
Section, Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan or by phone to 046-9097400 not 
later than 5.00pm on Friday 16th September 2016.  All questions should be accompanied by a name, 
address and contact numbers.  These details will remain confidential. 
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